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ST PATRICK’S  BULLETIN 
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, July 8, 2018 

ROSTER 

FOR  JULY 
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Minister 

Offertory 
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July 8—Mass 

 

M Millington —————— C Kennedy 

 

Family R Picone R Weir A Munro 

 

July 15– Mass I Dart —————— K Clohesy L Welsch R Picone J Kennedy A Munro 

July 22– LLA C Kennedy D Munro & 

K Bendall 

A Munro —————- R Picone E  Cameron A Munro 

Sick   

Una Bartlett & Cec Harris 

Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in this 
Parish  to ensure the safety and well-
being of children in our care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct has 
been adopted for all who work with  
children in this    Parish.     

Ann Munro is  our  safeguarding   
officer. 

NHILL  MASS &  LLA TIMES 

Sunday Jul 15: Mass at 10am  

Sunday Jul 22: LLA at 10am 

Sunday Jul 29: LLA at 10am 

Sunday Aug 5: LLA at 10am 

 End of the Financial Year 

As we close the end of our financial year, we 

once again thank all parishioners for their      

support  over the past twelve months.         

We Welcome Agostinhe & Rebecca 
Pereira and big sister Alyssa this   

morning as they 
present their Son 

and brother          
Agostonhe  for 

Baptism 

Recent Deaths 

Fred Webb 

Shirley Primmer

[Warrnambool] 

Collections 

PGP : $745.00 

Pres:    $40.00 

Loose: $166.00 

ANNUAL COLLECTION  for the POPE            
will be a  LEAVING  COLLECTION as we leave 
the church this morning. This Collection is a levy 

on all Dioceses in the world, and supports the 
Pope’s missionary out reach to mission coun-

A m a l g a m a t e d  P a r i s h e s                                                                                         

Bishop Paul Bird announced this week the forma-
tion of three new Parishes in our Diocese. St Mary 
MacKillop Parish, Western Border includes the 
former parishes of Casterton, Coleraine, Eden-
hope, Hamilton and Harrow. Father Patrick 
Mugavin is the Parish Priest and Father John Cor-
rigan, Assistant Priest. Holy Family Parish, North-
east Mallee includes the former parishes of Swan 
Hill and Sea Lake with the northern part of the old 
Quambatook Parish. Father Matthew Thomas is 
the Parish Priest. Mary Glowrey Parish, East Wim-
mera covers the old parishes of Birchip, Charlton, 
Donald, St Arnaud and Wycheproof with the 
southern part of the former Quambatook Parish. 
Father Eugene McKinnon is the Parish Priest and 
Father Peter Jose is Assistant Priest. These devel-
opments offer a suggestion of things to come in 
our own district with Horsham-Nhill-
Warracknabeal-Hopetoun, with consultation and 
information important aspects of any proposed 
reorganization.  

Funeral Mass & Refreshments  

There will be a funeral Mass for Mr Fred 

Webb, one of our former parishioners, in this 

church on Tuesday at 11am.         We will be 

providing a light luncheon  following the ser-

vice and would appreciate donations of food 

and some people to assist in the hall, before 

and after the service.    Please see either 

Cathrine or Ann  after Mass.   Thank you.  


